[bookmark: _GoBack]Welcome to Room 18

[bookmark: _Hlk47944977]On behalf of Mr.Golden and Ms.Worriels we want to welcome you back to this new and exciting 2020 school year. This year has been far less than shocking to say the least. Even though we are faced with adversity we are going to make the best out of a difficult situation. I want you all to be at calm and ease about this school year. We are all in this together. Ms.Worriels and I are dedicated to assisting you in anything that you need this year. Remember we are all in this together!


Classroom supplies-  laptop, Chromebook ( SCCPSS should be supplying each family who is in need of a electronic device) Everything that we will doing until school returns back will be online.


Online Classroom-  As we transition into virtual school , we have new chances to learn in new ways. We have a new online platform called itslearning that we will be using. Everything from homework, assignments to announcements will be posted on there. We will also be using some familiar resources such as iready,brainpop,zearn and readingworks. Our goal in room 18 is to make sure every student in room 18 gets the learning experience despite location.

Conclusion- Parents please feel free to contact me if you have any questions and concerns. Communication is key especially this year. Cell phone – 912-659-4789, email- greg.golden@sccpss.com  Ms.Worriels email is –  andrea.worriels@sccpss.com. 


